
 

2023 Richmond Navy League Raffle 
 
Have you purchased or sold any Raffle tickets to support the Richmond Navy League? The 
drawing for the winning raffle ticket will take place on Wednesday, October 11 at the Fall Sea 
Services Luncheon  
 
We need your help to reach our goal of selling 500 raffle tickets by the drawing date of October 
11 at Fall Sea Services Luncheon.  If you are willing and able to assist us in this venture, call 
Vaughan Dize at (804) 921-7013 and let him know how many tickets you would like to 
sell.  There will be no upfront cost of tickets to you unless you are buying them for 
yourself.  Please return any unsold tickets to Vaughan.  Purchasers may pay with cash, check, or 
credit card.  To pay by credit card, go to the website www.navyleague-richmond.com and click 
on the Donate button.   
  

http://www.navyleague-richmond.com/

